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Written in 1955 by the then junior senator from the state of
Massachusetts, John F. Kennedy's Profiles in Courage served as a
clarion call to every American. The inspiring true accounts of eight
unsung heroic acts by American patriots at different junctures in our
nation's history, Kennedy's book became required reading, an instant
classic, and was awarded the Pulitzer Prize. Now, a half-century
later, it remains a moving, powerful, and relevant testament to the
indomitable national spirit and an unparalleled celebration of that
most noble of human virtues. This special "P.S." edition of Profiles
in Courage commemorates the fiftieth anniversary of the book's
publication. Included in this new edition, along with vintage
photographs and an extensive author biography, are Kennedy's
correspondence about the writing project, contemporary reviews of the
book, a letter from Ernest Hemingway, and two rousing speeches from
recipients of the Profile in Courage Award.

The Years of Lyndon Johnson
"Turn every page" -- Robert Moses. The city-shaper ; Carbon footprint
; Sanctum sanctorum for writers -- Lyndon Johnson. LBJA ; "Why can't
you do a biography of Napoleon?" ; Interviewing. "I lied under oath" :
Luis Salas ; "Hell, no, he's not dead" : Vernon Whiteside ; "It's all
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there in black and white" : Ella So Relle ; "I wanted to be a citizen"
: Margaret and David Frost ; "My eyes were just out on stems" : Lady
Bird Johnson ; Tricks of the trade -- A sense of place -- Two songs -The Paris Review interview.

Means of Ascent
nEvermore!
From Senator Al Franken - #1 bestselling author and beloved SNL alum
-- comes the story of an award-winning comedian who decided to run for
office and then discovered why award-winning comedians tend not to do
that. "Flips the classic born-in-a-shack rise to political office tale
on its head. I skipped meals to read this book - also unusual because every page was funny. It made me deliriously happy." -- Louise
Erdrich, The New York Times This is a book about an unlikely campaign
that had an even more improbable ending: the closest outcome in
history and an unprecedented eight-month recount saga, which is pretty
funny in retrospect. It's a book about what happens when the nation's
foremost progressive satirist gets a chance to serve in the United
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States Senate and, defying the low expectations of the pundit class,
actually turns out to be good at it. It's a book about our deeply
polarized, frequently depressing, occasionally inspiring political
culture, written from inside the belly of the beast. In this candid
personal memoir, the honorable gentleman from Minnesota takes his army
of loyal fans along with him from Saturday Night Live to the campaign
trail, inside the halls of Congress, and behind the scenes of some of
the most dramatic and/or hilarious moments of his new career in
politics. Has Al Franken become a true Giant of the Senate? Franken
asks readers to decide for themselves.

Master of the Senate
Moses is pictured as idealist reformer, and political manipulator as
his rise to power and eventual domination of New York State politics
is documented

Jesse
Traces young Lyndon Johnson's rise from Texas poverty to political
power, illuminating his political relationships
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Executive Sessions of the Senate Permanent Subcommittee on
Investigations of the Committee on Government Operations
A single-volume, abridged edition of the acclaimed two-volume portrait
offers insight into the president's ambitious and demanding
personality, his achievements in the White House, and his personal
reflections on the challenges of the Vietnam War. Reprint.

The Years of Lyndon Johnson: Master of the Senate
Cory Booker chose to live in the projects of blighted Newark, NJ, and
on food stamps, to better understand the experience of poor families.
He took Hurricane Sandy victims into his own home. He watched violence
tarnish his city; for ten years he felt like he went from funeral to
funeral. As mayor from 2006 to 2013, he became the public face of an
American city that had gone years without positive national attention.
In 2013, Booker won a U.S. Senate seat, becoming the first black
Senator from New Jersey. To illustrate his overarching ideas on
uniting in the name of helping each other and tending to our shared
resources, he WRITES ON ISSUES about which he cares deeply, AND
PROVIDES SOLUTIONS- Criminal justice- running prisons in a way that
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encourages true rehabilitation; race and crime; the role of the
police; mass incarceration Economic justice- the financial industry
preys on the poor, and how this flies in the face of the true intent
of capitalism Environmental justice- lack of connection to the earth
harms us all and limits our potential as a society

Pelosi
Violence against Women
Master of the Senate, Book Three of The Years of Lyndon Johnson,
carries Johnson’s story through one of its most remarkable periods:
his twelve years, from 1949 to 1960, in the United States Senate. At
the heart of the book is its unprecedented revelation of how
legislative power works in America, how the Senate works, and how
Johnson, in his ascent to the presidency, mastered the Senate as no
political leader before him had ever done. It was during these years
that all Johnson’s experience—from his Texas Hill Country boyhood to
his passionate representation in Congress of his hardscrabble
constituents to his tireless construction of a political machine—came
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to fruition. Caro introduces the story with a dramatic account of the
Senate itself: how Daniel Webster, Henry Clay, and John C. Calhoun had
made it the center of governmental energy, the forum in which the
great issues of the country were thrashed out. And how, by the time
Johnson arrived, it had dwindled into a body that merely responded to
executive initiatives, all but impervious to the forces of change.
Caro anatomizes the genius for political strategy and tactics by
which, in an institution that had made the seniority system allpowerful for a century and more, Johnson became Majority Leader after
only a single term-the youngest and greatest Senate Leader in our
history; how he manipulated the Senate’s hallowed rules and customs
and the weaknesses and strengths of his colleagues to change the
“unchangeable” Senate from a loose confederation of sovereign senators
to a whirring legislative machine under his own iron-fisted control.
Caro demonstrates how Johnson’s political genius enabled him to
reconcile the unreconcilable: to retain the support of the southerners
who controlled the Senate while earning the trust—or at least the
cooperation—of the liberals, led by Paul Douglas and Hubert Humphrey,
without whom he could not achieve his goal of winning the presidency.
He shows the dark side of Johnson’s ambition: how he proved his
loyalty to the great oil barons who had financed his rise to power by
ruthlessly destroying the career of the New Dealer who was in charge
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of regulating them, Federal Power Commission Chairman Leland Olds. And
we watch him achieve the impossible: convincing southerners that
although he was firmly in their camp as the anointed successor to
their leader, Richard Russell, it was essential that they allow him to
make some progress toward civil rights. In a breathtaking tour de
force, Caro details Johnson’s amazing triumph in maneuvering to
passage the first civil rights legislation since 1875. Master of the
Senate, told with an abundance of rich detail that could only have
come from Caro’s peerless research, is both a galvanizing portrait of
the man himself—the titan of Capital Hill, volcanic, mesmerizing—and a
definitive and revelatory study of the workings and personal and
legislative power.

Demagogue
'Compelling and wholly absorbing among the most remarkable Australians
of his time' Senator Bob Carr, Foreign Affairs Minister Australian
general Sir John Monash changed the way wars were fought and won. When
the British and German high commands of the First World War failed to
gain ascendency after fours years of slaughter never before seen in
human history, Monash used innovative techniques and modern technology
to plan and win major battles, forcing Germany to capitulate. His
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obsessional, brilliant planning, coupled with a ruthless streak,
caused him to break the German army in a succession of battles that
led to the end of the Great War. Author Roland Perry brings to life
the fascinating story of the man whom many have judged as the greatestever Australian. Monash: The Outsider Who Won A War draws on the
subject's comprehensive letter and diary archive - one of the largest
in Australia's history. The result is a riveting portrait that reaches
to the heart of the true Monash character. It weaves together the many
strands of his life as a family man, student, engineer, businessman,
lawyer, renaissance man, teacher, soldier, leader, romantic and lover
of the arts.

Lincoln and Douglas
In September 2005, just days after Hurricane Katrina devastated New
Orleans, journalists from the Times-Picayune and WWL-TV asked for and
received assistance from LSU's Manship School of Mass Communication.
The staff of the Times-Picayune used the School's computer labs to
publish an online edition of the paper within hours of their arrival
and a print edition just five days after the storm. WWL-TV reporters
set up shop in the School's television facility and were on the air a
few hours later, telling Katrina's story. What happened at the Manship
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School during that September week affirmed the ascendancy of this
illustrious program. From a single journalism course offered during
the 1912--1913 session, the LSU Manship School of Mass Communication
has a long, rich tradition of excellence. In The Manship School,
Ronald Garay, a longtime faculty member and former associate dean,
traces not only the story of the Manship School but its role in the
evolution of media education in general. Hugh Mercer Blain, a
professor in the English department at LSU in the early 1900s, created
the first LSU journalism courses and curriculum with the support of
then LSU president Thomas Boyd, making LSU one of the first
universities to offer journalism education. Garay describes Blain's
efforts to structure a fledgling journalism department and his success
in gaining national recognition for what soon would become the LSU
School of Journalism and later the Manship School of Mass
Communication. Garay chronicles the subsequent building of fullfledged journalism units in liberal arts colleges; the addition of new
fields such as broadcasting, advertising, public relations, and
political communication; the creation of doctoral programs; and the
emergence of serious research on the impact of media on society.
Throughout, Garay introduces the students, faculty, directors, and
alumni who played important roles in the school's history -- including
pioneer political consultant Raymond Strother, former Associated Press
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head Wes Gallagher, and Reader's Digest chairman and former CEO Thomas
Ryder -- and details the evolution of LSU's student media,
particularly The Reveille, KLSU-FM, and Tiger-TV. The book also
describes the Manship School's emergence as an independent college at
LSU and Dean John Maxwell Hamilton's role in re-orienting the School's
intellectual and professional mission, raising the School's stature
and visibility nationally, and incorporating state-of-the-art
technology in classrooms and labs. The Manship School provides a
valuable and comprehensive record of one of LSU's most distinguished
units.

Senate, The
Congress is in session and the Squeaker of the House and the Senate
Mouse-jority leader have a big job to do: they have to pass a law
designating a national cheese for the United Mice of America. In House
Mouse, Senate Mouse, bestselling and award-winning duo Peter and
Cheryl Barnes give kids an entertaining and educational look at the
legislative process while teaching them the values of hard work and
compromise. From drawing up a bill and committee discussions to voting
and signing a bill, House Mouse, Senate Mouse teaches children about
the Senate, House of Representatives, and the Capitol building. House
Page 11/44

Download Ebook Master Of The Senate The Years Of Lyndon Johnson
Mouse, Senate Mouse also features “The Tail End: Resources for Parents
and Teachers” at the end of the book to help moms, dads, and educators
teach their little mice even more about our legislative branch. Fun
and informative, House Mouse, Senate Mouse is a great book for any
child who might one day aspire to be a Congressmouse and work in our
nation’s capital.

Working
The political biography of our time, now available in a four-volume
hardcover set. Robert A. Caro's life of Lyndon Johnson is one of the
richest, most intensive and most revealing examinations ever
undertaken of an American president. It is the magnum opus of a writer
perfectly suited to his task: the Pulitzer Prize-winning biographerhistorian, chronicler also of Robert Moses in The Power Broker, whose
inspired research and profound understanding of the nature of ambition
and the dynamics of power have made him a peerless explicator of
political lives. "Taken together the installments of Mr. Caro's
monumental life of Johnson . . . form a revealing prism by which to
view the better part of a century in American life and politics during
which the country experienced tumultuous and divisive social change. .
.Gripping." --Michiko Kakutani, The New York Times "By writing the
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best presidential biography the country has ever seen, Caro has
forever changed the way we think, and read, American history . . .
It's his immense talent as a writer that has made his biography of
Johnson one of America's most amazing literary achievements . . . As
absorbing as a political thriller . . .A masterpiece, unlike any other
work of American history published in the past. It's true that there
will never be another Lyndon B. Johnson, but there will never be
another Robert A. Caro, either." -NPR "One of the truly great
political biographies of the modern age. A masterpiece" --The Times
(London) The Path to Power reveals the genesis of the almost
superhuman drive, energy, and urge to power that set LBJ apart.
Chronicling the startling early emergence of Johnson's political
genius, it follows him from his Texas boyhood through the years of the
Depression in the Texas Hill Country to the triumph of his
congressional debut in New Deal Washington, to his heartbreaking
defeat in his first race for the Senate, and his attainment,
nonetheless of the national power for which he hungered. National Book
Critics Circle Award in Nonfiction Means of Ascent follows Johnson
through his service in World War II to the foundation of his longconcealed fortune and the facts behind the myth he created about it.
The explosive heart of the book is Caro's revelation of the true story
of the fiercely contested 1948 senatorial election, which Johnson had
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to win or face certain political death, and which he did win--by "87
votes that changed history." Caro makes us witness to a momentous
turning point in American politics; the tragic last stand of the old
politics versus the new--the politics of issue versus the politics of
image, mass manipulation, money and electronic dazzle. National Book
Critics Circle Award in Biography Master of the Senate carries
Johnson's story through his twelve remarkable years in the Senate. It
is an unprecedented revelation of how legislative power works in
America, how the Senate works, and how Johnson, in his ascent to the
presidency, mastered the Senate as no political leader before him had
ever done. In a breathtaking tour de force, Caro details Johnson's
amazing triumph in maneuvering to passage the first civil rights
legislation since 1875. Pulitzer Prize in Biography Los Angeles Times
Book Award in Biography National Book Award in Nonfiction The Passage
of Power is an unparalleled account of the battle between Johnson and
John Kennedy for the 1960 presidential nomination, of the machinations
behind Kennedy's decision to offer Johnson the vice presidency, of
Johnson's powerlessness and humiliation in that role, and of the
savage animosity between Johnson and Robert Kennedy. In Caro's
description of the Kennedy assassination, which The New York Times
called "the most riveting ever," we see the events of November 22,
1963, for the first time through Lyndon Johnson's eyes. And we watch
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as his political genius enables him to grasp the reins of the
presidency with total command and, within weeks, make it wholly his
own, surmounting unprecedented obstacles in order to fulfill the
highest purpose of the office. National Book Critics Circle Award in
Biography "Brilliant . . . Important . . . Remarkable In sparkling
detail, Caro shows Johnson's genius for getting to people--friends,
foes, and everyone in between--and how he used it to achieve his
goalsWith this fascinating and meticulous account, Robert Caro has
once again done America a great service."-- President Bill Clinton,
The New York Times Book Review (front cover) "The politicians'
political book of choiceAn encyclopedia of dirty tricks that would
make Machiavelli seem naïve." London Literary Review "Making ordinary
politics and policymaking riveting and revealing is what makes Caro a
genius. Combined with his penetrating insight and fanatical research,
Caro's Churchill-like prose elevates the life of a fairly influential
president to stuff worthy of Shakespeare. . .Robert Caro stands alone
as the unquestioned master of the contemporary American political
biography." The Boston Globe

John le Carre
A spellbinding new biography of Stalin in his formative years This is
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the definitive biography of Joseph Stalin from his birth to the
October Revolution of 1917, a panoramic and often chilling account of
how an impoverished, idealistic youth from the provinces of tsarist
Russia was transformed into a cunning and fearsome outlaw who would
one day become one of the twentieth century's most ruthless dictators.
In this monumental book, Ronald Grigor Suny sheds light on the least
understood years of Stalin's career, bringing to life the turbulent
world in which he lived and the extraordinary historical events that
shaped him. Suny draws on a wealth of new archival evidence from
Stalin's early years in the Caucasus to chart the psychological
metamorphosis of the young Stalin, taking readers from his boyhood as
a Georgian nationalist and romantic poet, through his harsh years of
schooling, to his commitment to violent engagement in the underground
movement to topple the tsarist autocracy. Stalin emerges as an
ambitious climber within the Bolshevik ranks, a resourceful leader of
a small terrorist band, and a writer and thinker who was deeply
engaged with some of the most incendiary debates of his time. A
landmark achievement, Stalin paints an unforgettable portrait of a
driven young man who abandoned his religious faith to become a skilled
political operative and a single-minded and ruthless rebel.

The Master Identity Thief: Testimony and Solutions of an
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Expert Witness
Before John F. Kennedy became a legendary young president he was the
junior senator from Massachusetts. The Senate was where JFK's
presidential ambitions were born and first realized. In the first book
to deal exclusively with JFK's Senate years, author John T. Shaw looks
at how the young Senator was able to catapult himself on the national
stage. Tip O'Neill once quipped that Kennedy received more publicity
for less accomplishment than anyone in Congress. But O'Neill didn't
understand that Kennedy saw a different path to congressional
influence and ultimately the presidency. Unlike Lyndon Johnson, the
Democratic leader in the Senate, JFK never aspired to be "The Master
of the Senate" who made deals and kept the institution under his
control. Instead, he envisioned himself as a "Historian-ScholarStatesman" in the mold of his hero Winston Churchill which he realized
with the 1957 publication of Profiles of Courage that earned JFK a
Pulitzer Prize and public limelight. Smart, dashing, irreverent and
literary, the press could not get enough of him. Yet, largely
overlooked has been Kennedy's tenure on a special Senate committee to
identify the five greatest senators in American history—JFK's work on
this special panel coalesced his relationships in Congress, and helped
catapult him toward the presidency. Based on primary documents from
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JFK's Senate years as well as memoirs, oral histories, and interviews
with his top aides, JFK in the Senate provides new insight into an
underappreciated aspect of his political career.

Why Do We Still Have the Electoral College?
With every presidential election, Americans puzzle over the peculiar
mechanism of the Electoral College. The author of the Pulitzer
finalist The Right to Vote explains the enduring problem of this
controversial institution. Every four years, millions of Americans
wonder why they choose their presidents through the Electoral College,
an arcane institution that permits the loser of the popular vote to
become president and narrows campaigns to swing states. Most Americans
would prefer a national popular vote, and Congress has attempted on
many occasions to alter or scuttle the Electoral College. Several of
these efforts—one as recently as 1970—came very close to winning
approval. Yet this controversial system remains. Alexander Keyssar
explains its persistence. After tracing the Electoral College’s
tangled origins at the Constitutional Convention, he explores the
efforts from 1800 to 2019 to abolish or significantly reform it,
showing why each has thus far failed. Reasons include the tendency of
political parties to elevate partisan advantage above democratic
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values, the difficulty of passing constitutional amendments, and,
especially, the impulse to preserve white supremacy in the South,
which led to the region’s prolonged backing of the Electoral College.
The most common explanation—that small states have blocked reform for
fear of losing influence—has only occasionally been true. Keyssar
examines why reform of the Electoral College has received so little
attention from Congress for the last forty years, as well as
alternatives to congressional action such as the National Popular Vote
Interstate Compact and state efforts to eliminate winner-take-all. In
analyzing the reasons for past failures while showing how close the
nation has come to abolishing the institution, Why Do We Still Have
the Electoral College? offers encouragement to those hoping to produce
change in the twenty-first century.

Football
This is the first anthology to take a theoretical look at violence
against women. Each essay shows how philosophy provides a powerful
tool for examining a difficult and deep-rooted social problem. Stanley
G. French, Wanda Teays, and Laura M. Purdy, all philosophers, present
a familiar phenomenon in a new and striking fashion. The editors
employ a two-tiered approach to this vital issue. Contributors
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consider both interpersonal violence, such as rape and battering; and
also systemic violence, such as sexual harassment, pornography,
prostitution, and violence in a medical context. The editors have
further broadened the discussion to include such cross-cultural issues
as rape in war, dowry deaths, female genital mutilation, and
international policies on violence against women. Against this wide
range of topics, which integrate personal perspectives with the
philosophical, the contributors offer powerful analyses of the causes
and effects of violence against women, as well as potential policies
for effecting change.

101 Ways to Win an Election
An intimate, fresh perspective on the most powerful woman in American
political history, House Speaker Nancy Pelosi, by award-winning
political journalist Molly Ball She’s the iconic leader who puts
Donald Trump in his place, the woman with the toughness to take on a
lawless president and defend American democracy. Ever since the
Democrats took back the House in the 2018 midterm elections, Nancy
Pelosi has led the opposition with strategic mastery and inimitable
elan. It’s a remarkable comeback for the veteran politician who for
years was demonized by the right and taken for granted by many in her
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own party—even though, as speaker under President Barack Obama, she
deserves much of the credit for epochal liberal accomplishments from
universal access to health care to saving the US economy from
collapse, from reforming Wall Street to allowing gay people to serve
openly in the military. How did an Italian grandmother in four-inch
heels become the greatest legislator since LBJ? Ball’s nuanced, pageturning portrait takes readers inside the life and times of this
historic and underappreciated figure. Based on exclusive interviews
with the Speaker and deep background reporting, Ball shows Pelosi
through a thoroughly modern lens to explain how this extraordinary
woman has met her moment.

Profiles in Courage
Mitch McConnell tells his story in this candid memoir, including what
he really thinks about the rivalry between the Senate and the House
and his opinions of key US political figures. He explains the real
causes of the gridlock that has so many US voters enraged, his efforts
to restore the US Senate's dual role as a brake on excess and a tool
for national consensus, and what he believes American citizens have a
right to expect from Washington.
Page 21/44

Download Ebook Master Of The Senate The Years Of Lyndon Johnson
JFK in the Senate: Pathway to the Presidency
#1 New York Times bestseller and Pulitzer Prize winner. A seminal work
of political fiction-as relevant today as when it was first published.
A sweeping tale of corruption and ambition cuts across the landscape
of Washington, DC, with the breadth and realism that only an astute
observer and insider can convey.

Monash
MASTER OF THE SENATE is volume three of Robert A. Caro's monumental
work. THE YEARS OF LYNDON JOHNSON - the most admired and riveting
political biography of our era - which began with the bestselling and
prizewinning THE PATH TO POWER and MEANS OF ASCENT. It carries Lyndon
Johnson's story through one of its most remarkable periods- his twelve
years (1949-1960) in the United States Senate. At the heart of the
book is its unprecedented revelation of how legislative power works in
America, and how Johnson, in his ascent to the presidency, mastered
the Senate as no political leader before him had ever done.

Al Franken, Giant of the Senate
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From the two-time winner of the prestigious Lincoln Prize, a stirring
and surprising account of the debates that made Lincoln a national
figure and defined the slavery issue that would bring the country to
war. In 1858, Abraham Lincoln was known as a successful Illinois
lawyer who had achieved some prominence in state politics as a leader
in the new Republican Party. Two years later, he was elected president
and was on his way to becoming the greatest chief executive in
American history. What carried this one-term congressman from
obscurity to fame was the campaign he mounted for the United States
Senate against the country’s most formidable politician, Stephen A.
Douglas, in the summer and fall of 1858. As this brilliant narrative
by the prize-winning Lincoln scholar Allen Guelzo dramatizes, Lincoln
would emerge a predominant national figure, the leader of his party,
the man who would bear the burden of the national confrontation.
Lincoln lost that Senate race to Douglas, though he came close to
toppling the “Little Giant,” whom almost everyone thought was
unbeatable. Guelzo’s Lincoln and Douglas brings alive their debates
and this whole year of campaigns and underscores their centrality in
the greatest conflict in American history. The encounters between
Lincoln and Douglas engage a key question in American political life:
What is democracy's purpose? Is it to satisfy the desires of the
majority? Or is it to achieve a just and moral public order? These
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were the real questions in 1858 that led to the Civil War. They remain
questions for Americans today.

Robert A. Caro's the Years of Lyndon Johnson Set
The first time Dartanyon A. Williams experimented with identity theft,
he was fifteen years old, and the identity in question belonged to his
father. From gaming credit card companies and retail stores, to
fooling car lots and financing it all with a successful drug
enterprise, Dartanyon went on to build a million-dollar, forty-member,
multilevel crime ring before his twenty-third birthday--then lost it
all before finally finding himself in the depths of solitary
confinement. Follow Dartanyon's riveting story of self-discovery on
one side of this two-volume book, then turn to our national story of
white-collar crime enablement, theft, and institutional opportunism on
the other side, as he uncovers just how vulnerable we are. The Master
Identity Thief takes us down memory lane--from the death of
Dartanyon's parents' and grandparents' identities to the rebirth of
his own. It brings in patriotic and spiritual undertones, tackling
difficult subjects through an autobiographical redemption memoir.
Readers are invited to take a walk in Dartanyon's shoes, experiencing
the familial, spiritual, and societal redemption he found, then to
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carry that experience forward into a safer future for us all.

Master of the Senate
The Senate is a part of Congress that has 100 members. Every state
elects two senators to represent its people. In this title, leveled
text and matching photos show beginning readers what the Senate is,
what Senators do, and why these congresspeople have such an important
job. Added features show how the branches of government work together,
outline the requirements for the job, and ask readers to answer a
thought-provoking question.

The Long Game
"The epic, definitive biography of Ted Kennedy--an immersive journey
through the life of a complicated man and a sweeping history of the
fall of liberalism and the collapse of political morality. Edward M.
Kennedy was never expected to succeed. The youngest of nine, he lacked
his brothers' natural gifts and easy grace. Yet after winning election
to the Senate at the tender age of thirty, he became the most
consequential legislator of his lifetime, perhaps even American
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history. Surviving the traumas of his brothers' assassinations, Ted
Kennedy ultimately exerted the greatest effort keeping alive the
mission of an active and caring government. He swept into the Senate
at the high-water mark of the mid-century New Deal consensus and
fulfilled the promise of that momentum throughout his glory years in
the Senate as the booming voice of American liberalism. That voice
found its greatest impact in the laws he passed that wove government
firmly into American life, extending aid and opportunity to those in
most desperate need. Two thousand pieces of legislation, ranging from
health care to education to civil rights, bore Ted's fingerprints. He
worked tirelessly to better people's lives, even after the Reagan-era
push for limited government rewrote the contract between nation and
citizens. He did this because he felt he owed it to those who
suffered, and those with whom he empathized out of his own pain and
ever-present sense of inadequacy. But Ted Kennedy was not immune to
the darkness that plagued his family. He lived long enough to fail, to
sin, to fall in and out of favor. The infamous incident at
Chappaquiddick marked an unfortunate turning point in the youngest
Kennedy's life, and it would not be his last brush with controversy.
As his personal failures compounded in the public eye, he struggled to
maintain the traction that had carried his agenda so far. The product
of a decade of work and hundreds of interviews, Catching the Wind will
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be an essential work of history and biography. The first of two
volumes in a sweeping narrative, it traces the extraordinary life of
an American statesman from his early years through the turning point
of the 1970s. It is a landmark study of legislative genius and a
powerful exploration of the man who spent his career upholding his
mandate in service of a better America"--

Senator Mansfield
From a dogged political reporter, an investigation into the political
education of Mitch McConnell and an argument that this powerful
Senator embodies much of this country’s political dysfunction. Based
on interviews with more than seventy-five people who have worked
alongside Mitch McConnell or otherwise interacted with him over the
course of his career, The Cynic, which will be published as an
original ebook, is both a comprehensive biography of one of this
country’s most powerful politicians and a damning diagnosis of this
country's eroding political will. Tracing his rise from a pragmatic
local official in Kentucky to the leader of the Republican opposition
in Washington, the book tracks McConnell’s transformation from a
moderate Republican who supported abortion rights and public employee
unions to the embodiment of partisan obstructionism and conservative
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orthodoxy on Capitol Hill. Driven less by a shift in ideological
conviction than by a desire to win elections and stay in power at all
costs, McConnell’s transformation exemplifies the “permanent campaign”
mindset that has come to dominate American government. From his first
race for local office in 1977—when the ad crew working on it nicknamed
McConnell “love-me-love-me” for his insecurity and desire to please—to
his fraught accommodation of the Tea Party, McConnell’s political
career is a story of ideological calcification and a vital mirror for
understanding this country’s own political development and what is
wrought when politicians serve not at the behest of country, but at
the behest of party and personal aggrandizement.

My Senator and Me
Describes a day in the life of Splash, the dog of the late Senator
Kennedy, as he followed around his busy owner, played a game of catch
on the lawn in front of Congress, and toured some of the most historic
areas in the nation's capital.

The Passage of Power
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The author looks deeply into football's Ivy League origins to present
a compelling portrait of the development of this popular American
sport, explaining how the Ivy League schools shaped football as it is
known today.

Congressional Record
Describes the future president's career in the U.S. Senate, from
breaking the southern control of Capitol Hill to passing the first
civil rights legislation since Reconstruction.

The Power Broker: Robert Moses and the Fall of New York
WINNER OF THE NATIONAL BOOK CRITICS CIRCLE AWARD, THE LOS ANGELES
TIMES BOOK PRIZE, THE MARK LYNTON HISTORY PRIZE, THE AMERICAN HISTORY
BOOK PRIZE Book Four of Robert A. Caro’s monumental The Years of
Lyndon Johnson displays all the narrative energy and illuminating
insight that led the Times of London to acclaim it as “one of the
truly great political biographies of the modern age. A masterpiece.”
The Passage of Power follows Lyndon Johnson through both the most
frustrating and the most triumphant periods of his career—1958 to1964.
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It is a time that would see him trade the extraordinary power he had
created for himself as Senate Majority Leader for what became the
wretched powerlessness of a Vice President in an administration that
disdained and distrusted him. Yet it was, as well, the time in which
the presidency, the goal he had always pursued, would be thrust upon
him in the moment it took an assassin’s bullet to reach its mark. By
1958, as Johnson began to maneuver for the presidency, he was known as
one of the most brilliant politicians of his time, the greatest Senate
Leader in our history. But the 1960 nomination would go to the young
senator from Massachusetts, John F. Kennedy. Caro gives us an
unparalleled account of the machinations behind both the nomination
and Kennedy’s decision to offer Johnson the vice presidency, revealing
the extent of Robert Kennedy’s efforts to force Johnson off the
ticket. With the consummate skill of a master storyteller, he exposes
the savage animosity between Johnson and Kennedy’s younger brother,
portraying one of America’s great political feuds. Yet Robert
Kennedy’s overt contempt for Johnson was only part of the burden of
humiliation and isolation he bore as Vice President. With a singular
understanding of Johnson’s heart and mind, Caro describes what it was
like for this mighty politician to find himself altogether powerless
in a world in which power is the crucial commodity. For the first
time, in Caro’s breathtakingly vivid narrative, we see the Kennedy
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assassination through Lyndon Johnson’s eyes. We watch Johnson step
into the presidency, inheriting a staff fiercely loyal to his slain
predecessor; a Congress determined to retain its power over the
executive branch; and a nation in shock and mourning. We see how
within weeks—grasping the reins of the presidency with supreme
mastery—he propels through Congress essential legislation that at the
time of Kennedy’s death seemed hopelessly logjammed and seizes on a
dormant Kennedy program to create the revolutionary War on Poverty.
Caro makes clear how the political genius with which Johnson had ruled
the Senate now enabled him to make the presidency wholly his own. This
was without doubt Johnson’s finest hour, before his aspirations and
accomplishments were overshadowed and eroded by the trap of Vietnam.
In its exploration of this pivotal period in Johnson’s life—and in the
life of the nation—The Passage of Power is not only the story of how
he surmounted unprecedented obstacles in order to fulfill the highest
purpose of the presidency but is, as well, a revelation of both the
pragmatic potential in the presidency and what can be accomplished
when the chief executive has the vision and determination to move
beyond the pragmatic and initiate programs designed to transform a
nation. It is an epic story told with a depth of detail possible only
through the peerless research that forms the foundation of Robert
Caro’s work, confirming Nicholas von Hoffman’s verdict that “Caro has
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changed the art of political biography.”

Exceptions to the Rule
Neo-Gothic fiction inspired by the imagination of Edgar Allan Poe.
Compiled by multi-award winning editors, Nancy Kilpatrick and Caro
Soles, nEvermore! Tales of Murder, Mystery and the Macabre presents a
tantalizing selection of imaginative stories by New York Times
bestselling and prize-winning authors Margaret Atwood; David Morrell;
Kelley Armstrong; Richard Christian Matheson; Tanith Lee; William F.
Nolan; Nancy Holder; Christopher Rice; Chelsea Quinn Yarbro; Michael
Jecks; Lisa Morton; J. Madison Davis; Barbara Fradkin, and many
others. This anthology consists of 21 original tales that blend
supernatural and mystery elements in unique reimaginings of Edgar
Allan Poe’s exquisite stories.nEvermore! Tales of Murder, Mystery and
the Macabre is an homage to the great American writer, the
incomparable Edgar Allan Poe, and a must-have for every fan of his
work.

The Cynic
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Special rules enable the Senate to act despite the filibuster.
Sometimes. Most people believe that, in today's partisan environment,
the filibuster prevents the Senate from acting on all but the least
controversial matters. But this is not exactly correct. In fact, the
Senate since the 1970s has created a series of special rules—described
by Molly Reynolds as “majoritarian exceptions”—that limit debate on a
wide range of measures on the Senate floor. The details of these
exemptions might sound arcane and technical, but in practice they have
enabled the Senate to act even when it otherwise seemed paralyzed.
Important examples include procedures used to pass the annual
congressional budget resolution, enact budget reconciliation bills,
review proposals to close military bases, attempt to prevent arms
sales, ratify trade agreements, and reconsider regulations promulgated
by the executive branch. Reynolds argues that these procedures
represent a key instrument of majority party power in the Senate. They
allow the majority—even if it does not have the sixty votes needed to
block a filibuster—to produce policies that will improve its future
electoral prospects, and thus increase the chances it remains the
majority party. As a case study, Exceptions to the Rule examines the
Senate's role in the budget reconciliation process, in which
particular congressional committees are charged with developing
procedurally protected proposals to alter certain federal programs in
Page 33/44

Download Ebook Master Of The Senate The Years Of Lyndon Johnson
their jurisdictions. Created as a way of helping Congress work through
tricky budget issues, the reconciliation process has become a powerful
tool for the majority party to bypass the minority and adopt policy
changes in hopes that it will benefit in the next election cycle.

Desk 88
A spellbinding biography of one of the most powerful and dignified men
ever to come to DC—Senator Mike Mansfield. Mike Mansfield's career as
the longest serving majority leader is finally given its due in this
extraordinary biography. In many respects, Mansfield's dignity and
decorum represent the high-water mark of the US Senate: he was
respected as a leader who helped build consensus on tough issues and
was renowned for his ability to work across the aisle and build strong
coalitions. Amazingly, he would have breakfast every morning with a
member of the opposing party. Mansfield was instrumental in pushing
through some of the most influential legislation of the twentieth
century. He was at the helm when the Senate passed landmark
legislation such as the Civil Rights Act of 1964, the Voting Rights
Act of 1965, the creation of Medicare, and the nuclear test ban
treaty. Mansfield played a crucial role in shaping America's foreign
policy, corresponding with JFK about his opposition to the growing
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presence of the US in Southeast Asia. As ambassador to Japan, his
conversations with Cambodia and China paved the way for Nixon's
historic trip to China in 1972.

United
The definitive biography of the most dangerous demagogue in American
history, based on first-ever review of his personal and professional
papers, medical and military records, and recently unsealed
transcripts of his closed-door Congressional hearings In the long
history of American demagogues, from Huey Long to Donald Trump, never
has one man caused so much damage in such a short time as Senator
Joseph McCarthy. We still use “McCarthyism” to stand for outrageous
charges of guilt by association, a weapon of polarizing slander. From
1950 to 1954, McCarthy destroyed many careers and even entire lives,
whipping the nation into a frenzy of paranoia, accusation, loyalty
oaths, and terror. When the public finally turned on him, he came
crashing down, dying of alcoholism in 1957. Only now, through
bestselling author Larry Tye’s exclusive look at the senator’s
records, can the full story be told. Demagogue is a masterful portrait
of a human being capable of immense evil, yet beguiling charm.
McCarthy was a tireless worker and a genuine war hero. His ambitions
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knew few limits. Neither did his socializing, his drinking, nor his
gambling. When he finally made it to the Senate, he flailed around in
search of an agenda and angered many with his sharp elbows and lack of
integrity. Finally, after three years, he hit upon anti-communism. By
recklessly charging treason against everyone from George Marshall to
much of the State Department, he became the most influential and
controversial man in America. His chaotic, meteoric rise is a gripping
and terrifying object lesson for us all. Yet his equally sudden fall
from fame offers reason for hope that, given the rope, most American
demagogues eventually hang themselves.

Catching the Wind
Since his election to the U.S. Senate in 2006, Ohio’s Sherrod Brown
has sat on the Senate floor at a mahogany desk with a proud history.
In Desk 88, he tells the story of eight of the Senators who were there
before him. "Perhaps the most imaginative book to emerge from the
Senate since Senator John F. Kennedy of Massachusetts produced
Profiles in Courage." —David M. Shribman, The Boston Globe Despite
their flaws and frequent setbacks, each made a decisive contribution
to the creation of a more just America. They range from Hugo Black,
who helped to lift millions of American workers out of poverty, to
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Robert F. Kennedy, whose eyes were opened by an undernourished
Mississippi child and who then spent the rest of his life afflicting
the comfortable. Brown revives forgotten figures such as Idaho’s Glen
Taylor, a singing cowboy who taught himself economics and stood up to
segregationists, and offers new insights into George McGovern, who
fought to feed the poor around the world even amid personal and
political calamities. He also writes about Herbert Lehman of New York,
Al Gore Sr. of Tennessee, Theodore Francis Green of Rhode Island, and
William Proxmire of Wisconsin. Together, these eight portraits in
political courage tell a story about the triumphs and failures of the
Progressive idea over the past century: in the 1930s and 1960s, and
more intermittently since, politicians and the public have
successfully fought against entrenched special interests and advanced
the cause of economic or racial fairness. Today, these advances are in
peril as employers shed their responsibilities to employees and
communities, and a U.S. president gives cover to bigotry. But the
Progressive idea is not dead. Recalling his own career, Brown
dramatizes the hard work and high ideals required to renew the social
contract and create a new era in which Americans of all backgrounds
can know the “Dignity of Work.”

The Manship School
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The definitive biography of the internationally adored author of The
Spy Who Came in from the Cold, Tinker Tailor Soldier Spy, and A
Perfect Spy—arguably one of the most important and influential writers
of the post-World War II period—by the National Book Critics Circle
Award-winning biographer Adam Sisman. In this definitive
biography—blessed by John le Carré himself—Adam Sisman reveals the man
behind the bestselling persona. In John le Carré, Sisman shines a
spotlight on David Cornwell, an expert at hiding in plain sight—“born
to lying,” he wrote in 2002, “bred to it, trained to it by an industry
that lies for a living, practiced in it as a novelist.” Of course, the
pseudonym “John le Carré” has helped to keep the public at a distance.
Sisman probes Cornwell’s unusual upbringing, abandoned by his mother
at the age of only five and raised by his con man father (when not in
prison), and explores his background in British intelligence, as well
as his struggle to become a writer, and his personal life. Sisman has
benefited from unfettered access to le Carré’s private archive, talked
to the most important people in his life, and interviewed the man
himself at length. Who is John le Carré? Intriguing, thorough, and
packed with entertaining detail, this biography will be a treat for
the legions of le Carré fans.
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House Mouse, Senate Mouse
In politics, there are no prizes for second place. Packed with advice
and practical examples, this new, fully updated edition of the classic
political guide reveals the insider secrets and skills you need to
make sure you're a winner on election day. In 101 bite-sized chapters,
seasoned campaign professionals Mark Pack and Edward Maxfi eld share
successful tactics from around the globe to help steer you on the
course to power. Learn how to pass the three-seconds test; don't wear
a helmet when crushing cars with a tank; and never, ever, forget the
law of the left nostril. Heed these lessons and win that election.

Advise and Consent
The definitive biography of one of the most complex public figuresof
20th century America. A native South Carolinian, Marshall Frady was a
journalist for over twenty-five years, writing principally on
political figures and racial and social tensions in the American
culture, first as a correspondent for Newsweek, then for Life,
Harper's, Esquire, The New York Review of Books, The Sunday Times of
London, Atlantic Monthly, and The New Yorker. In the 1980s, Frady was
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chief writer and host of ABC News Documentary Series "Closeup," for
which he won two Emmy's, the Cine Golden Eagle, and the duPontColumbia Award, and a correspondent for "Nightline." In the 90's, he
co-wrote the screenplay for the TNT miniseries "George Wallace,"
directed by John Frankenheimer, which won three CableACE awards, a
Golden Globe for best miniseries, the Humanitas Award for writing,
three Emmy awards and the Peabody Award. He also wrote and narrated
the PBS "Frontline" Documentary, "The Pilgrimage of Jesse Jackson." He
was the author of seven books: Wallace (1968), Across a Darkling
Plain: An American's Passage Through the Middle East (1971), Billy
Graham: A Parable of American Righteousness (1979), Southerners: A
Journalist's Odyssey (1980), which was nominated for a Pulitzer Prize,
Jesse: The Life and Pilgrimage of Jesse Jackson (1996), and Martin
Luther King Jr. (2002), a volume in the Penguin Lives series. He died
on March 9, 2004.

Lyndon B. Johnson
In Means of Ascent, Book Two of The Years of Lyndon Johnson, Robert A.
Caro brings alive Lyndon Johnson in his wilderness years. Here,
Johnson’s almost mythic personality—part genius, part behemoth, at
once hotly emotional and icily calculating—is seen at its most nakedly
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ambitious. This multifaceted book carries the President-to-be from the
aftermath of his devastating defeat in his 1941 campaign for the
Senate-the despair it engendered in him, and the grueling test of his
spirit that followed as political doors slammed shut-through his
service in World War II (and his artful embellishment of his record)
to the foundation of his fortune (and the actual facts behind the myth
he created about it). The culminating drama—the explosive heart of the
book—is Caro’s illumination, based on extraordinarily detailed
investigation, of one of the great political mysteries of the century.
Having immersed himself in Johnson’s life and world, Caro is able to
reveal the true story of the fiercely contested 1948 senatorial
election, for years shrouded in rumor, which Johnson was not believed
capable of winning, which he “had to” win or face certain political
death, and which he did win-by 87 votes, the “87 votes that changed
history.” Telling that epic story “in riveting and eye-opening
detail,” Caro returns to the American consciousness a magnificent lost
hero. He focuses closely not only on Johnson, whom we see harnessing
every last particle of his strategic brilliance and energy, but on
Johnson’s “unbeatable” opponent, the beloved former Texas Governor
Coke Stevenson, who embodied in his own life the myth of the cowboy
knight and was himself a legend for his unfaltering integrity. And
ultimately, as the political duel between the two men
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quickens—carrying with it all the confrontational and moral drama of
the perfect Western—Caro makes us witness to a momentous turning point
in American politics: the tragic last stand of the old politics versus
the new—the politics of issue versus the politics of image, mass
manipulation, money and electronic dazzle.
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